
Minutes of the October 27, 2014 Cemetery Commission Meeting  

  

The meeting was called to order at 5:40 pm at the Town offices. 

Officials present: Ona Chase (cemetery commissioner, chair), Amy Potter (cemetery 

commissioner), Jasmin Reilly (cemetery commissioner) 

Others attending: No one 

The minutes from the previous meeting were approved. 

The cemetery commission approved the estimate from E.H. Clegg & Co, Inc. Cemetery Services, 

in the amount of $3,100.00 to repair 10 head stones.  Amy will contact John Clegg to see when 

he can begin the work. 

Jasmin is waiting to hear back about gate repair cost. 

Amy will be resigning from the cemetery commission effective March 2015.  

The cemetery commission unanimously voted to deed the remaining plot in the Cole family 

terrace in the Hewittville cemetery, to the Cole family.   

Ona and Jasmin have been working on putting the corner stones in to plots that have been 

purchased.  Ona is looking to find volunteers to help get the remaining corner stones in. 

Jasmin is going to check with the school to see if there a group of Pomfret students, who would 

help put the Memorial Day flags out. 

Ona is going to check with the select board about the cemetery commission holding a fundraiser.  

The meeting was adjourned at 6:30 pm 

These minutes were prepared by Amy Potter on November 1, 2014. 

  

Respectfully submitted: 

_________________________________Ona Chase, Chair  

_________________________________Amy Potter  

_________________________________Jasmin Reilly  


